MARC Meeting Jan. 7" 2021

The meeting was called to order in a video meeting by Lee KC8ITI at 7:36 pm with 22 members
present. Jack KBGTG monitored the chat line of this meeting as co-host.

Please get any additions or corrections of these minutes to the attention of the club secretary Linda
KC8MUD.

Slide Presentation- Jack KBGTG- Jack’s EC/RO report included a call for volunteers and info about
covid shots. Congratulations to Paul Gilbert, our newest ARRL Emergency Manager.

John W8QN- Discussion about noise at repeater site and possible ways to remedy that.

Treasurer’s Report- John W8QN- Thank-you to all those people who have renewed their membership.
State Level- Max KESBDON- Max explained some of the stages and phases of the vaccine release at the
state level. He also mentioned upcoming virtual exercises. If you would like to help with an exercise

reach out to Max KE8DON. Max is a State AUXCom Coordinator.

VE Sessions- Lee KC8ITI- The next VE session is January 16", Lee also gave an update on FCC
rulings.

Feedback- Lee KC8ITI- How is the video meeting working out for you. Any feedback is appreciated.
Don’t forget the net has been moved to 7:30 pm on Thursday night from 9:00 pm.
John W8QN- Our current presence at the hospital may change at some future time.
Rich -D Star is good to go.
Net Controls: 1/14/2021 John W8QN
1/21/2021 Max KESDON
1/28/2021 PaulN8GEM

A motion to adjourn made by Larry N8CGP
and seconded by Linda KC8MUD.

Meeting adjourned at 8:17 pm.
Respectfully submitted

by Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary



